
June 2019 

Dear Second Grade Students,  

 Hello! My name is Miss Loftus and I will be your 2nd grade teacher. I 
am very excited to meet you and begin our year learning so many exciting 
things together. I will be getting our classroom ready over the summer! We 
will be the proud second graders of room 111.  
 I want to tell you a little about myself. I have 4 horses, 2 dogs and 3 
cats. I absolutely LOVE animals!! All year long I ride my horses with my 
family. It is our favorite hobby. This will be my third year teaching at 
Bridgeport Elementary. I love to learn and to teach. When I teach, I teach 
with passion and excitement, my goal is to help you love learning as much as I 
do! I am looking forward to our time together starting in September. 

Here is a list of supplies that you will need to bring with you on your first 
day of school: 
- backpack 
- 1 shoe box with your child’s name on it 
- 1 small pencil box 
- 8-10 glue sticks 
- 2 boxes of tissues 
- 4 boxes of crayons (24 count) 
- 1 pack of colored pencils 
- 1 pack of markers 
- 2 spiral notebooks 
- 1 art smock (an old, oversized t-shirt, with 

name on it) 
- Sneakers for PE 
- 1 pair of scissors 
- 1 handheld pencil sharpener (with a cover to catch the shavings) 
- 2 boxes of #2 pencils 
 Make sure to look for me on the first day! I will have my special “First 
Day of School” dress on! Enjoy your summer vacation. I will see you soon. 
        Sincerely,  
        Miss Loftus


